
 Triangle School Pack 289 Hillsborough, NJ 
February 2004 
Don't miss Den 6's Pinewood Derby Memories story!  

 

 Quick Bits...  
 

 

 Blue and Gold 
The February 19th Pack meeting is also the Blue and Gold dinner from 7pm to 
9/9:30. If you haven't gotten tickets yet, please email Michael LaCorte at 
mlacorte@patmedia.net. They are $8.00 per person. Children under 5 are free. 
Each individual Wolf Cub scout must bring a desert based on the theme 
"Presidents". Each Den needs to make a centerpiece based on the theme also. 
Deserts will be voted on by all participants. Winning centerpieces will be 
decided by the B&G Committee. If you have any questions about the desert, 
please see your Den Leader. 

Italian food will be provided by ANGELOS. 

• Sausage with Peppers and Onions  

• Meatballs  

• Baked Penne  

• Cheese Tortellini with Vodka Sauce  

• Eggplant Parmigiana  

• Salad  

• Bread  

• Drinks are included in the ticket price. There will be soda, iced tea, 
water, coffee, etc. along with ice.  

 

 
 
 BOWLING EVENT! 
We will be having a Bowling fundraiser in Manville on Saturday, March 27. Time 
is TBD. There will be soda and pizza! At the Blue and Gold dinner Sponsor 
Signup Sheets will be distributed. Each scout should get multiple sponsors for 
$.05 a pin. If you figure an average of 80 pins times 3 games times $.05 a pin, 
the sponsor could expect to give a donation of $12.00. Please signup either via 
email to George Graham at grahamgeorgenj@lycos.com or at the Blue and 
Gold dinner. 

 

 
 

 SPRING CUB-E-LOS MAY 1 AND 2, 2004 
Here's some advance notice for a change! The Spring Cub-e-los date has been 
set as May 1 - 2 at the same location as usual, Winnebago Scout Reservation in 
Rockaway Township of Morris County. More information will be coming later! 
Thank you to Jim Sellar for Chairing this event! It's always a fun one! 

 

 

 

 MEMORIAL DAY PARADE 
Barring horrible rain like last year, the Pack has been signed up to participate in 
Hillsborough's annual Memorial Day Parade! It is scheduled for Saturday, May 
29th, with a rain date of Sunday, May 30th. The start time hasn't been 
distributed yet. Dens are encouraged to make a float or whatever if they want! 
Den 2 has made floats in the past and have the unused one from last year to 
use at this one. Signups will take place at the Blue and Gold, March, and April 
Pack meetings. 
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Cub Scout Promise

I promise to do my best 
To do my duty to God 

and my country, To help 
other people, and To 

obey the Law of the Pack.

Cub Scout Motto 

Do Your Best.  



  CAMELBEACH CAMPOREE! 
Where: Camelbeach Waterpark, Interstate 80, Exit 299 - Tannersville, PA 
Who: All Scouts and their families 
When: June 19 - 20, 2004 
Cost: $45.00 per person (1 day voucher: Saturday for rides!) 
Ticket limits!: Limited to the first 500 paid! 
Highlights: Unlimited use of 10 waterslides, Vortex, wave pool, bumper boats, 
miniature golf, and much more! Includes overnight camping, dinner on Saturday 
night, and an event patch! 

If you're interested in participating, please email George Graham at 
grahamgeorgenj@lycos.com  

 

 
 
 Ranking Car Races by Webelos Den 6 
It seems that just a few weeks ago it was a block of wood. Then it started to 
become something real in my mind. It could be a rover, it could be a Match Box 
Car or even a ZipZap or a unique custom design. Either way it is going to be 
mine. 
We all got together with or den and parents and we drew rough drafts, cut the 
wood and sanded them. We all liked each other's cars! By the time the 
Pinewood Derby came around we were a little nervous and extra-excited. 
We cheered for each other and screamed our head off (we also ate donuts) and 
felt very proud of each other! 
We moaned to ourselves "Only 365 days until the next Pinewood Derby - our 
last!" 
Good luck to everyone and remember...have fun! 
p.s. We took our cars home, placed them on the shelf and said, "You did a good 
job." 
Zack, Brendan, Lucas, Alex, Michael and P.J. 

art by Michael Subach 

 

 

 

 

PUBLISH A STORY! 
Hey Bear and Webelo scouts, (and their leaders)! You can complete an 
achievement or an elective by publishing something in this Pack newsletter. 
Send your stories to Bob Ferretti. 

 

    

Tiger Cub Motto 

Search, Discover, Share.

Law of the Pack 

The Cub Scout follows 
Akela. The Cub Scout 
helps the pack go. The 

pack helps the Cub Scout 
grow. The Cub Scout 

gives goodwill. 

   

To submit to the Triangle School Pack 289 Newsletter, email 
robert_ferretti@hotmail.com. Newsletter submissions must be received by 

the 1st day of the month to be included in the newsletter.  
If you require a text-based version of the newsletter, contact me and I will create 

an email list for a text only newsletter. 
Please let me know what you think of the newsletter. I look forward to your 

comments and hope to continue to improve each issue!  

       
              

                          
 


